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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office continues to investigate
a head-on collision that killed a driver Monday afternoon in the Ravenel area.

Deputies responded shortly before 3 p.m. to Highway 165 near Hyde Park Road. They
determined that a northbound Chevrolet pickup crossed the center line and collided head on
with a southbound Volkswagen SUV.

The driver and sole occupant of the Chevrolet died at the scene.

Two adults from the Volkswagen, including the driver, suffered serious but non-life-threatening
injuries and were transported to a hospital. An infant in the Volkswagen suffered minor injuries
and was transported to a hospital.

The road was closed until after 6 p.m. as CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit investigated the collision.
It was the second traffic fatality investigated by CCSO in less than a 24-hour span.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will identify the driver who died in the crash.


